
CHARLEMONT BOH MEETING - CHARLEMONT TOWN HALL 

November 13, 2013 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Rob Lingle, Ron Smith, Doug Telling, Trice Hyer 

1.  The meeting was called to order at 7:40 pm by the Chair, Rob Lingle. 

2. The minutes if the October 23, 2013 meeting were approved and signed. 

3. The Board discussed the possibility of issuing a cemetery permit for Kenneth Rice.  No action 

was taken. 

4. The Board discussed the Ground Water/Excavation issue.  Rob Lingle is on the committee. 

5. Doug Telling moved to issue a Temporary Food Service Permit to the Board of Selectmen for the 

Spaghetti Supper on November 16, 2013. 

6. A letter was received from the DEP stating that no food permit should be issued to the former 

BK Pizza and Grinder place until its Public Water Supply status has been reactivated. 

7. The Board received notice from Glen Ayers that the Conservation Commission approved the 

plans for the installation of a septic system for Gisela Walker. 

8. Trice Hyer reported that approximately 80 people attended the Flu Clinic on November 2. 

9. The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ronald Smith 
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